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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

April 30, 1998 

 

To:  Laura Denk 

Kevin Tiernan 

cc:  Jeremy Gunn 

 

From:  Marie Fagnant 

 

Subject: Summary of Office of Navy Intelligence Liaison files, FBI-51 

 

The vast majority of the reviewed sections contained correspondence between Office of Navy 

Intelligence and FBI regarding administrative matters, such as requests for guest speakers and updates 

on personnel changes.  I found and designated one assassination-related document, listed below. 

 

Section 71 62-33413-(3916-4027);  April 9, 1957 - August 27, 1958 

no assassination records 

 

Section 72 62-33413-(4028-4115);  August 28, 1958 - November 6, 1959 

no assassination records 

 

Section 73 62-33413-(4136-4279);  September 8, 1959 - May 16, 1960 

no assassination records 

 

Section 74 62-33413-(4136-4279);  May 10, 1960 - November 18, 1960 

no assassination records 

 

Section 75 62-33413-(4280-4380);  November 21, 1960 - December 19, 1961 

no assassination records 

 

Section 76 62-33413-(4381-4482);  December 18, 1961 - December 6, 1962 

no assassination records 

 

Section 77 62-33413-(4483-4597);  December 12, 1962 - June 23, 1964 

• 62-33413-4574 

1/20/64 thank you note from Rear Admiral Rufus L. Taylor to FBI,   
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 Director Hoover acknowledging the Dallas field office for keeping    ONI 

headquarters in Washington, D.C. informed on 11/22/63. 

Section 78 62-33413-(4598-4689);  June 24, 1964 - January 11, 1966 

no assassination records 


